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To Our Valued Customers and Business Partners,

The world is changing quickly due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, but during these trying times 
we wanted to reach out to let you know at NxtWall we are committed to continuing to do 
everything possible to serve you to the best of our ability.

To prevent unnecessary exposure and potential spread of the Virus the NxtWall Sales, 
Marketing, Design, and Operations teams are working remotely and are available by email 
and telephone. We are ready to answer all your questions and support your projects, please 
call 269.488.2752. Additionally, the Governor of Michigan issued Executive Order 2020-21, 
requiring all Michigan Companies to reduce on-site operations but still provide limited 
Shipments to the following industries: Healthcare and Public Health Organizations, Food and 
Agriculture, Critical Manufacturing and Defense Industrial. Many of you have project types 
that are currently deemed critical infrastructure and NxtWall will be shipping those as soon as 
possible. Please let us know if you have new or existing projects that need to be treated as 
critical infrastructure.

NxtWall will do our best to ship any/all current orders during the next 3 weeks. We will 
continue to support all installations, ship parts needed to complete ongoing projects, and 
work closely with our vendors to maximize supplies.

Emails and phones will be answered throughout our normal business hours, please feel free to 
reach out to us on new and potential projects, as well as current orders in process. We will 
keep you updated on our status and will resume normal operations, as soon as released by 
the State of Michigan. Stay Safe!

Sincerely,

Jerry Sweet, President, NxtWall


